
Clayton Elementary      
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5  
  604-576-6411  

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 
Dear Cougar Families, 
 
Welcome to the 2021/2022 school year!  Thankfully, we appear to have a mostly normal school year on the 
horizon.   
 
School begins on Tuesday, September 7th  from 10:00am to 11:00am.  This one hour is incredibly important 
for us to see who will be attending for this year.  It is also a good time for us all to ease back into the school 
setting.  If for some reason your child cannot attend that day, please call the office at (604) 576-6411 to let 
us know your child will be attending our school.  I know it is a short hour, but it is a very important one for 
students to reunite with their classmates and our staff.   
 
Health and Safety Measures 
Many of you may have received the video from Dr. Jordan Tinney, our Superintendent which outlines the 
safety measures in place this year.  If you did not, please view it here: https://vimeo.com/595957425 
 
Here are some highlights:  

To continue from last year: To return this September: 

- Mask wearing for all staff  
- Mask wearing mandatory for students in 

Grades 4-7 
- Mask wearing strongly encouraged for 

students in Kindergarten to Grade 3 
- Hand hygiene – regular hand washing and 

hand sanitizer 
- Encouraging all those eligible to get 

vaccinated 
- Daily health checks for staff and students 
- Staying home or going home if sick 
- Signing in whenever someone is in the 

building 
 

- Learning groups and cohorts no longer 
necessary – classes can mingle 

- Extra-curriculars, sports, teams, and clubs 
can occur 

- Parents and volunteers are welcome in the 
building – by appointment and after signing 
in with a visitor badge 

- Gatherings and events (we will proceed 
slowly and with caution – nothing planned 
for first few weeks) 

- Encouraged personal space rather than 
mandatory social distancing 
 

 
First day/week information 
 
Tuesday, Sept 7th – 10:00am to 11:00am 
Where to meet: 
Grade 1’s – undercover area 
Grade 2’s – by the library 
Grade 3’s – basketball court 
Grade 4’s – back gym wall near modulars 

Grade 5’s – by P 577 (Mr. Smith’s) 
Grade 6’s – by P515 (Ms. Baylie’s) 
Grade 7’s – by P533 (Ms. Riley’s) 

These will be drop off and pick up spots for the entire week of Sept 7-10. 
 

https://vimeo.com/595957425


- Regular bell schedule starts on Wednesday, Sept 8 
- For the first week, students will need 

o Snack, lunch, water bottle 
o Writing supplies 
o Colouring supplies (send old ones if you have them) 
o Scissors & glue 

- Class placements will hopefully be established by Monday, Sept 13 
 
Please don’t hesitate to call or email if you have any questions.  We’re happy 
to chat with you at any time.   
 
See you all on September 7th! 
 
 
Lauretta Fenrick 
Principal, Clayton Elementary 
 


